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HOSACK ELEMENTARY 

A CARING SCHOOL 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This year Hosack is continuing to partner with local and national businesses and The Pittsburgh 

Steelers to join the Caring Team .  The Caring Team works to make a difference in the lives of 

grieving children, increasing community awareness and raising funds for the Highmark Caring 

Place, A Center for Grieving Children, Adolescents and Their Families. 

 

Highmark Blue Cross Blue Shield will match funds raised.  All funds raised will go directly to 

the “Caring Program for Children.”  Hosack will raise funds via the following methods: 

 

Mini-Marathon 

 

Proceeds from the Mini-Marathon will go directly to the Caring team.   

 

Spirit Days 

 

 On  November 9
th

, December 7
th

 , and February 1
st
  we will have our Spirit Days.  

Show your NA pride!  Please wear your Black and Gold to school and get a paw for 

50¢. 

  

Hat Day 

 

 January 18
th

 – Tip of the Hat to a New Year!  Wear your favorite hat for a $1 donation 

to the Caring Team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Caring Team Movie 

 

 February 27
th

     – More details in the Hosack Happenings in mid-January! 

 

Fun Nites 

The closer we get to January/February we will list the dates for our “Friday Fun Nites!” 

 

Our Goal this year is to collect $3000.    

 

We are hopeful that our Caring Program Campaign will be a success.  Thank you for your 

support of the Caring Foundation and your commitment to all children. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The 2012 Caring Team 

Tomas Mayer-Costa, Student Representative 

Samia Parvez, Student Representative 

R. Craig Slaubaugh, Principal 

Danielle Landy, Counselor 

Paul Seneca, Teacher 

Cathy Gabriel, Teacher 

Debbie Sundo, Teacher 

Jenn Sell, Teacher 

Rayne J. Moses, Secretary 

 

rjm 


